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[image: Image result for trophy clipart]Attendance Winners
Best Weekly :   98.22%    Year 3
Whole School : 94.53%
Yearly Attendance : 93.51%

We are now working towards a cashless school which means that all dinner money, trips and clubs will have to be paid for online. If you would like to know more or need a new password sending, please contact Mrs Morgan or Mrs Smith in the office.Best Bits of the Week
Early  Years
Making lots of new friends and having fun.
Year 1
Acting out the ‘Gruffalo’.
Year 2
Learning to retell the story of ‘Little Red Riding Hood’ using expression and action.
Year 3
Putting the Iron Man back together.
Year 4
Rounding to the nearest hundred in Maths.
Year 5
Self-portraits for our Time Travel topic.
Year 6
Playing basketball in PE.



If you think you are missing important information from school either via text or email, please contact the office so we can check your details.
Today your child will bring home this term’s Activity Clubs letter. Please return by Wednesday next week. Clubs will start on Monday 24th September and you will be informed by text which clubs your child is in.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note dinner money is now £10.75 per week.Key Events next week….
Monday – NSPCC Speak out & stay safe workshops for all classes
Friday – Y3 Swimming
Breakfast Club every day £1.50
Homework Club every day £1.80





For a full calendar, please see the school’s website

School Vision: A unique, dynamic and diverse environment where children are encouraged to achieve their true potential.
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